
 
 

January 10, 2021 EBoard Meeting at 12pm 

ALR Post 109  

Corona de Tucson 

 

Roll Call of Officers: 

President: Aaron Guritz - Present 

Vice President: Jill - Present 

Secretary – Stacey Goulet – Present 

 Sergeant at Arms:Bill Long– Present  

Corporal at Arms – Dean Moulis-Present 

Treasurer: - Sherriff Bob-Present 

Road Captain Bert Hemperly:– Late  

Membership: April Moss  - Present 

Chaplain: Michelle Chapman – Excused 

Chaplain: April Moss -Present 

 

New Business 

 

Holiday Booze Ice Chest raffle tickets sold quickly, and Rick Curry won it. 

 

Ride on Saturday 1/16 Phoenix riders coming to visit and would like 109 riders to accompany 

them on a ride. 

 

Need to get some rides planned.  Bert to set up some rides and they will be added to our 

Facebook page as well as emailed to all 109 riders.  Bert said he is planning a Ride on Sunday 

1/17 to Circle S. 

 

We will be combining the SAL & Rider meetings possibly as soon as February.  E-Board will 

meet at 11:30 and Riders meeting will be 1:30 – 2:30. 

 

Dean Moulis raised $215 by shaving his head and his son’s for Wigs for Kids. 

 

We need to set a date for the Kilt Run and start with the planning.   

 

Next meeting 2/14/2021 

 

Old Business – None 

 

Guest -None 


